CAMRA adds top Cask Marque ratings to website
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Drinkers can now search the CAMRA website for pubs with four and five-star Cask Marque ratings for beer quality and cellar hygiene. CAMRA national chairman Ash Corbett-Collins said: “There’s nothing better than a pint of top-quality cask beer in a pub. That’s why we want to make the CAMRA website the go-to place to find your next pint. “We’re really pleased to partner with Cask Marque so that consumers can now search for pubs with high beer quality and cellar hygiene ratings, as well as mark favourite pubs, create and share interactive trips with friends and even tag your must-try beers to plan your perfect pub visit.” Cask Marque executive director Paul Nunny said: “Great beer starts with great cellar practices. The beer and cellar rating helps pub-goers find establishments that prioritise quality, just like a food hygiene rating does for your dining out. “CAMRA’s addition of the rating to its website gives consumers more choice, helping beer lovers easily find pubs committed to quality cellar practices and the perfect pint.”
section_image1.jpg




